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Aileen Padilla

From: Charlie

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 11:10 AM
To: COB_mail

Subject: Huckleberry
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This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with
caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an
attachment.
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in support of hard-working taxpayers in Pima county, the subject of Chuck Huckleberry's salary has become a

concern. Someone in Huckleberry's position is making an extravagant amount of money with over the top benefits. This
is an embarrassment! He is making more than the governor of our great state. Please consider pay decrease and/or
furlough as many of the county workers have had to endure during an unprecedented time.

Thank you for your consideration.

B. LaNeve RN




Aileen Padilla
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From: Jennifer
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 11:58 AM
To: COB_mail; District4
Subject: Raise for county administer
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This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with
caution. Verify the sender’s identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an

attachment.
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Good afternoon,
I am disturbed to hear that our county administer is requesting a raise at this dire time in our economy.
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People are losing their businesses at an alarming rate, sales are down because of the pandemic. Employees ar ew
bemg ﬁuloughed 'md f01 ced to use theu own accr ued time. If they dont have any time they go without a pay i
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that come with his posmon. I do not belleve he deserves a raise in this pandamic climate.
Thank you Jennifer Garcia




Aileen Padilla
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From: Kathy
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 3:56 PM
To: COB_mail
Cc: District4
Subject: Huckleberry
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This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with
caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an

attachment.
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Altn: Board of Supervisors;

1 want to express my concerns with the proposed continuation of Chuck Ilucklcberry’s contract.

While I don’t consider removing someone from their job an casy decision, I am of the opinion that it is time to bring in someone new.

Regardless of his extremely exaggerated salary, it is time to bring in someone who is much more fiscally responsible. In these truly uncertain economic
times, (COVID and the political atnosphere etc) we need someone in the position who better understands and is concerned with the budgets and how and
where to spend.

Whether he would be willing to take a significant pay cut or not, it really is the perfect time to bring in someonc with new and innovative ideas.

Sincerely,
Katherine Anderson
Vail, Az






